
Library Strategic Planning Minutes - August 3, 2022

Present: T. Bennett (chair), A. Cowell (minutes), L. Dillon, T. Pavlovsky

TB agreed to chair this committee as long as there is adequate support, he is able to delegate
and minutes are taken by non-chairing committee members. We all appreciate his service.

This committee agreed at a previous meeting to use ACRL or a similar service that specializes
in academic libraries for strategic planning to organize a retreat to create a new strategic plan
for the library.

The committee reviewed the ARCL website and discussed available options. TP will reach out
to ARCL consulting to find out about scheduling a retreat in January.

The committee will continue to meet on the first Wednesday of every month from 12-1:20. The
meeting will be held in a hybrid format, both in the Dean’s Conference Room and over zoom.

AC will reach out to Yongming Wang, the former chair of this committee, to attempt to locate old
minutes.


